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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Inquiry of Case Status of Romeo Marasigan & Erwyne Requino
1 message

Ralph Anderson Rojas <ralphandersonrojas@gmail.com> Sun, Jul 31, 2022 at 9:51 AM
To: red_r4b@yahoo.com, "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: penro_orientalmin@yahoo.com, denrcenrosocorro@gmail.com

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director

DENR-MIMAROPA Region

Roxas Blvd., Ermita Manila

 

 

Dear RED Claudio:

 

This pertains to the apprehension legal/duly documented forest product
made by some personnel of
Provincial Environment and Natural Resouces Office
 (PENRO) of Oriental Mindoro led by then
PENRO Officer Mary June Maypa sometime
 March 2021 from Romeo Marasigan and Erwyne
Requiño.

 

As a background information, an administrative hearing was conducted on
July 7, 2021 in the said
Office. The hearing was presided by Mr. LINO
 DIMAFILIS, Chief Enforcement Division - DENR
MIMAROPA Region. The hearing
 lasted for 3 days because the team has to conduct on-site
inspection of the
cutting area and to visit CENRO Socorro to obtain essential documents relevant
to
the investigation.

 

We have been following up the results of the investigation which up to
this writing, almost 14 months
had already passed, yet we haven't received any
reply from the previous leader, RED Ma. Lourdes
Ondet, CESO III. 

 

In the conversation my client Erwyne Requiño had with Mr. Dimafilis last
October 2021, he assured my
client that the report was already submitted to the
office of the RED. He further said that the document
was referred to the Legal
Officer for review. But unfortunately, NO RESPONSE YET RECEIVED on
the request
of the undersigned which was submitted via LBC courier on September 18, 2021
and duly
acknowledged that it has been received on September 20, 2021.
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In this regard, may we request again that we be informed of results of
the investigation and if possible
be furnished copy of the document for
reference of further action.

 

Thank you very much and more power to your administration.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Atty. Ralph Anderson A. Rojas

Counsel of the Respondents
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